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September 10, 2013

Dear Kiwanis Board Members;

I am writing to provide clarification to you regarding the decision around the concessions at the
new athletic stadium for the fall 2013 season. In collaboration with Joe Cormier and with his
support I offer the following clarification.

It is my understanding that Key Club Advisors met with LHS School Administrators in June to
review the options for concessions for the fall 2013. At that meeting, the Key Club Advisors were
offered several options for concessions. They reportedly were interested in three dates when large
crowds are expected to be in attendance at the stadium - Homecoming games on September 28 and
Division IV Soccer Semi-Finals for November 6 and 7. There are additional soccer and field hockey
games available for this fall if Key Club is interested in more dates for the concession stand. It was
clearly communicated at the June meeting that home football games were not an option as those
had been given to another community organization.

While Key Club has had a long standing tradition and presence at football games, our new athletic
stadium offers an impressive array of other athletic games that we predict will offer as strong a
fundraising venue as football games.

An important question that was asked while I was at your Board meeting was about who is in
charge of coordinating the concession stand for our athletic stadium. [ can confirm that the Laconia
School District under my direction has responsibility for this task and the processes connected to it.
It is our intent to review the schedule for concessions annually.

Your support of our Key Club and the wonderful contributions that they offer to our community and
beyond is greatly appreciated. We look forward to your continuing presence and influence with the
youth of our community.

Sincerely,
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